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Dear Mr. McDonald:
Subject: Renewal of Certificate of Compliance

for Package USA/5083/AF

This is to inform you that we have a continuing need for the use cf
the model D34710-10 package identified as USA/5088/AF. We are in
the process of developing the renewal application as the primary
responsible user.
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